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VERIFICATION OF BA DEGREE EARNED  
 

After reviewing the information you reported on your Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA), 

it was found that you reported that you already have Bachelor’s Degree or are working on a  

Master’s/Doctorate degree and are a continuing graduate professional level student which means you 

have earned a Bachelor’s Degree.  Once you have earned your Bachelor’s Degree, you are no longer 

eligible for Pell Grant assistance.  Your only option would be a Federal Direct Student Loan, Private 

Student Loan, SCCC Payment Plan (Fall/Spring only) or Self-Payment in full by the published semester 

deadlines.  

Please sign the statement below verifying that you do have or do not have a Bachelor’s Degree yet and 

return to the SCCC Financial Aid Office.   Once we have this documentation on file we can correct your 

FAFSA for you if needed.  In the meantime, your financial aid application is being placed on hold until 

we receive this verification and your estimated Pell Grant assistance has been removed from your 

account.  

   

Student Name: _______________________________________     ID#_________________________    

  

Yes, I ____________________________________________ have earned a Bachelor’s Degree.  

   (Print Name)  

   

No, I ___________________________________________have not earned a Bachelor’s Degree.  

    (Print Name)  

  

   

_______________________________________         ___________________  

Student Signature                Date  
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